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Cender, Laura

To: Karen Sweeney
Subject: RE: RE: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information Required

Hello Karen, 

I hope that you are well.  I am currently processing your NRC License amendment request dated March 9, 2021 to 
decommission two former areas of use currently authorized on your NRC License No. 24-18628-01.  I’ve reviewed the 
submitted letter, but it was not clear to me which sealed sources were stored in the described areas, or how the sealed 
sources have been dispositioned.  

Please provide a signed and dated statement providing a description of the sealed sources used in the areas described in 
your amendment request, additionally please provide the current status of these sources.  Indicate if the sealed sources 
have been moved to a different location on site, such as the hotlab, or if the sources have been transferred offsite to the 
manufacturer, waste broker, etc.  If the sources have been transferred offsite please provide a record from the recipient 
confirming their receipt. 

Please feel free to contact me at 630-829-9712 or via email with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Laura 

Laura Cender 
Pronouns: She/Her 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone:  (630) 829-9712




